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May 13, 2021 

 
 
 
 
 

 
RE: Extension of State Highway Access Permit No. 219076 located in El Paso County on Highway 83A near 

MP28.100 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
Your request for a one-year extension of the above-referenced State Highway Access Permit has been approved.  
This permit, which was originally due to expire on May 15, 2021, has been extended to May 15, 2022. 
 
A copy of this letter must be attached to the permit and be readily available on the job site when performing 
the work.  If there are any further concerns or questions, please contact me in Pueblo at (719) 248-0318 or via 
email at teresa.guagliardo@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Teresa Guagliardo 
Region II Access Construction Coordinator 
 
 
 
 
XC: Jennifer Irvine, El Paso County 
 Matt Dunston, Developer 
 John Schwab, JPS Engineering 
 Bauer, Patrol 83 
 Vigil / Gonzales / Regalado / file 
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Monument Academy Foundation 
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